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January 25, 2024 

 

Dear Galena Park Middle School Parents and Guardians: 

 

Our campus is committed to maintaining a safe and secure environment for all students and staff. 

It is our number one priority. As such, I need to let you know of a new precautionary measure we 

will be implementing at Galena Park Middle School, effective immediately. 

 

Galena Park Middle School will be a SEAFOOD-FREE campus for the 2023-24 school year to 

ensure a safe and healthy environment for our students with severe allergies. The school 

cafeteria will not prepare or serve any item containing seafood products. Parents and staff are 

asked to ensure the seafood-free zone by not sending or bringing prepared meals which include 

seafood. Seafood items / products include tuna fish, fish, shrimp, crawfish, crab, etc. 

We ask for your cooperation and support as we work together to ensure a SEAFOOD-FREE 

campus.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Elizabeth Nava, Principal 

Galena Park Middle School 



 Seafood-free 

Campus 

Seafood, or any food containing seafood, can not be prepared, sent or 

brought on this campus to ensure the safety and health of all students. 

EXAMPLES- tuna fish, fish, shrimp, crawfish, crab 


